


NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING
ON LOUISVILLE FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT’S
PARTICIPATION IN THE FAMLI PROGRAM

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that at 7:15 p.m. on October 13, 2022, the Board of Directors of the Louisville Fire Protection District ("District") will hold a public meeting to consider whether to participate in Colorado’s Paid Family and Medical Leave Insurance Act (“FAMLI”) program.  Prior to the Board’s vote on the matter, the Board will take comments from any interested individual prior to or during the public meeting.   

The public meeting will be held at Station 2, located at 895 Via Appia Way, Louisville, CO  80027. Questions or comments prior to the public meeting should be directed to Samiyyah Jackson, Human Resources Director at sjackson@louisvillefire.com or 303-666-6595, ext. 232. The Board of Directors may continue the public meeting to a subsequent meeting.

  					BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE 
					LOUISVILLE FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 


					By: /s/ John Willson												Fire Chief




